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1. Tonight we are incredibly honored to recognize Brian Lathrop, Becky Dahl, Katie Lindberg,
and Amanda Chandler for their heroic decision-making and swift actions on February
5th. Thank you so much to all four of you for keeping our students and each other safe. You

are all Heroes, and we can’t possibly thank you enough for your swift actions on February 5th

that saved lives.

2. Special thank you to all emergency personnel and first responders for your response and
keeping everyone safe on February 5th.

3. We celebrated our 100th day of school on Tuesday of last week, so the second half of the
school year is definitely in full swing. And spring parent-teacher conferences are already
coming up on February 20th and 24th from 3:30pm - 7:30pm both evenings.

4. Virgil and | had a chance to take students and some staff to 1991 Kitchen for lunch, team-
building, and great conversations on February 5th.

5. We are right on track and even ahead of the game on our parking lots budget and project. We
are very excited for this project this summer. We had a meeting about the parking lots with
ICS and PMA last Monday, and the project is on track and on budget.

6. We are excited for the Raiders Rumble on March 15th at 7pm at OHS!

7. We will be going to the Timberwolves game and leadership training on March 4th.

8. February is | Love to Read Month and the theme is Raiders Read!

9. Wolf Ridge is the first week of March!

10. We have seven super seniors that have graduated throughout the course of this school year!

11. Graduation is set for May 30th at 7pm in the OHS Gym!



